RC 090

To: State of Alaska Board of Fish
From: Raymond M. May

Date: 01/09/2014

I would like to see a state managed Pollock seine fishery in the Kodiak area. At the very least | would like
a commissioner’s permit to go try help develop this fishery.

1) Provides a new local small boat fishery

2) Gives the state an opportunity to manage the largest resource in the gulf of Alaska
3) Give the state the tool to manage their own King salmon by catch issues




